
 

 
 

 

 

 

13/1/14 

 

To 

Dr Natalia Nikolaevna Sedova  

Head  

Russian Unit  

Volgograd 

Russian Federation 

 

 

Dear Dr. Natalia Sedova, 

We hereby confirm that you became a member of the International Forum of Teachers (IFT) 

of the UNESCO Chair in Bioethics. 

  

Sincerely yours, 

  

 

                                                      
    Prof. S.Popova, Director                                   Prof. A. Carmi, President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


